
Year 9 Parents’ Evenings

Dear Parents / Carers,

This half term, we will hold a curriculum-based parents’ evenings for those students in Year 9 on the

date listed below:

● Thursday 8th February, 4.00 pm - 6.30 pm

The evening aims to provide you with an opportunity to virtually meet with your child’s subject

teachers, discuss their progress, their future option choices and ask any curriculum based questions

that you may have.

A key part of making this successful is the booking system. Please see the instructions here on how to

book your appointments. The web address for the School Cloud is:

https://stthomasmore.schoolcloud.co.uk/

Due to demand, we ask that each parent book in as soon as they are able to. We will then open up

any appointments that remain 3 days prior to the parents’ evening.

Appointments for the Year 9 Parents’ Evening will be available to book from 6:00 pm on Tuesday,

23rd January until midday on Thursday 8th February 2024. Please remember that if you would like to

book further appointments in addition to the initial 5 allocated slots, then please check back on

Monday 5th February 2024.

As always, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch using the pastoral email

addresses below.

St Bernadette St Catherine Laboure St John Fisher St Therese

s_stbqueries@sttho
masmore.org.uk

s_stclqueries@stthom
asmore.org.uk

s_stjfqueries@stthom
asmore.org.uk

s_squeries@stthoma
smore.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Mr D Shield

Deputy Head Teacher

https://www.stthomasmore.org.uk/parents/key-information/parents-evenings/
https://stthomasmore.schoolcloud.co.uk/

